
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

     Thursday, August 31, 2023 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Chicken Nuggets  

   

BIRTHDAYS:  Hannah Boeckmann 

   Tamarie Dunlap  

 

 

 

1. The first EMM Meetings this year will be: 

Tuesday at 3:20 & Thursday at 3:20 

Interested 7th and 8th graders should attend ONE of the meetings—not both.  

Any questions please see Mrs. Kulaga! 

 

2. Attention Adventurers!!! 

Gurrie's RPG Club (Role-Playing-Game Club) will have an informational meeting after 

school for 8th Graders TODAY until 4pm in Room 122-D.  No previous experience is 

required to join this year's adventure.   

 

If you are in 7th Grade and are interested in joining RPG Club, we will meet after school 

on Friday in Room 122-D until 4pm.   

If you have any questions, please see Mr. Walsen or Mr. La Bud for more information.   

 

 

 

     

      

       

     

   

     

 

     

     

     

 


